
 

WORKSHOP ON CTET AND PLACEMENT OPPORTUNITIES 

(04th December 2023) 

 

The Institute of Vocational Studies conducted a highly enriching 

workshop focusing on CTET and placement opportunities on 04th 

December, 2023 under the guidance of Dr. Mandira Gupta, Principal, 

IVS. This illuminating session was led by esteemed resource persons, 

Mr. Chand Mohammad and Mr. Mohd. Faizan along with their team 

members, CDP Teachers and Counselors, Shubh Study Career 

Academy. The workshop commenced with an in-depth exploration of 

CTET, shedding light on its significance in the realm of teaching.  

The interactive segment featured a dynamic approach, with a series of 

CTET-related questions projected on the screen. Attendees actively 

participated, raising their doubts and queries, thus gaining practical 

insights into effective problem-solving strategies. The resource persons 

interestingly ignited the students to pose their concerns related to CTET 

and possible career opportunities for them after teacher education 

programme. They not only highlighted the technical aspects qualifying 

recruitment exams but also motivated and emphasized the resilience 

needed for success. 

The workshop went beyond CTET, addressing broader career aspects 

such as DSSSB preparation and offering solutions to diverse queries 

from the participants. Tips and tricks related to CTET and other 

qualifying exams also remained major attraction of the event. The 

resource persons, drawing from their rich experiences, provided a 

holistic perspective, leaving the attendees not only well-versed in CTET 

intricacies but also inspired and better equipped for their teaching 

career journeys. 

 



 

 

  


